



My Dream Vacation

My name is Sara and I am going to tell you about my dream vacation. I always dream about going to Egypt. Maybe it is just in my imagination, but I have everything already planned.

I am going to go with my mother and my sister, I'm going to leave Costa Rica early in the morning. I'm going to arrive there during the morning of the next day because I have to take different flights: first, from Costa Rica to the United States, then on to Spain and finally to Egypt. I'm going to stay there for two weeks. I think, I will ride a camel or I will try the exotic food.

Also, I'm going to visit the pyramids which have to be amazing. I'm going to carry fresh clothes like shorts, sandals and a big hat because it's really hot there. I am not going to buy many things because people say everything is very expensive I prefer to take a lot of pictures with my new camera and have fun with my mother and sister. I'm sure I'm going to enjoy my vacation a lot.

Instructions:

A-Read the Paragraph about Sara's dream vacation and then answer the question according to the reading. (Long answer)

1. Where is Sara going to go?
2. Who is Sara going with?
3. How long is Sara going to stay there?
4. What kind of clothing is Sara going to carry?
5. How is Sara going to get there? (transportation)
6. When is she going to leave?
7. When is she going to arrive there?
8. Which activities she is going to do there?
9. What will Sara try in Egypt?
10. What kind of animal will she ride there?

B- Plan your own dream vacation to your favorite place in the world. Write a small paragraph about the trip you are planning base on the Sara's dream vacation. (Use will and be going to)